
 

 

JERSEY COMPETITION REGULATORY AUTHORITY 

FINAL NOTICE 

CICRA 15/57 

 

Under Article 11 of the Telecommunications (Jersey) Law 2002 

 

On 31 July 2015, the Jersey Competition Regulatory Authority (JCRA) issued an Initial Notice under 

Article 11 of the Telecommunications (Jersey) Law 2002 (the Law) concerning proposed directions to 

JT (Jersey) Limited, Sure (Jersey) Limited, Jersey Airtel Limited and Marathon Telecom Limited in 

respect of the mobile termination rate to be charged by those operators for voice call termination 

on their respective public land mobile networks in Jersey. The JCRA requested that written 

representations or objections to this proposed regulatory function be directed to it no later than 24 

August. Upon request, this deadline was extended. 

In exercising its powers under Article 11 of the Law, the following Initial Notice is withdrawn pending 

review by the JCRA: 

CICRA 15/36 – Review of Mobile Termination Rates – Jersey – Initial Notice 

Copies of this notice are available for inspection at the office of the Channel Islands Competition and 

Regulatory Authorities (CICRA) at 2nd Floor, Salisbury House, 1-9 Union Street, St Helier, Jersey, JE2 

3RF, between the hours of 9.00am and 5.00pm Monday to Friday. 

By order of the Board of the JCRA 

25 September 2015 

 


